

REVIEW 1 – FAMILY & FRIENDS 4
(UNIT 4,5,6)

PART 1: Listen and choose A, B, or C.

1. Whose jacket is this?

It's Leo's jacket.	It's Max's jacket.	It's Amy's jacket.
A	B	C

2. Where is the theater?

Near the Petrol station	Near the Train station	Near the museum
A	B	C

3. Which bed is the most expensive?

		
A	B	C

4. Which bed is the least comfortable?

		
A	B	C

5. Why were they late?

Because they woke up late and missed the bus.	Because they took the wrong turn.	Because they stayed up too late.
A	B	C

PART 2: Listen and fill in the blanks.

6. I don't really like team sports. But I do love exercise, and I love (water)

7. The team which scores the most (goals) _____ wins.

8. I don't like football, and I don't like swimming. But I do like _____ with my friends.

9. We go to the (sports field) _____ and ride a bike very fast.

10. My favourite is a game we play in two teams. We play in a (court) _____.

PART 3: Look at the pictures. Reorder the letters to make the correct words.

11.		Y - N - E - E - R - G	_____
12.		C - L - O - N - T - R - O	_____
13.		E - T - E - E - L - B - R - C - A	_____
14.		C - N - E - E - I - O - V - N - N - T	_____
15.		L - L - T - U - E - P - O - D	_____
16.		F - O - C - O - M - R - B - T - A - E - L	_____

PART 4: Look and write the correct words.

voice	court	worry	leather
event	enormous	medals	lift

17. When something is very, very big, it is _____.

18. When players win competitions, they get these. _____

19. The place where people play tennis or basketball. _____
20. The winners of the match _____ their trophy high above their heads.
21. Material used to make gloves or shoes. _____
22. When you _____ about things, it's hard to sleep.
23. When something special happens like a concert, we all it an _____
24. You use your _____ to talk or sing.

PART 5: Look and read. Answer the questions.

Hi, my name is Tom, and I'm 11 years old. I live in Hanoi, the capital of Vietnam. Hanoi is a lively and exciting city with lots of trees and busy people. There's almost everything you need here: shops, restaurants, and markets. The food is delicious and convenient, although it's more expensive than in many countryside areas.

My house is on Chua Lang Street, near Lang Pagoda. If you want to visit my house, go to Lang Pagoda first. Then, go straight at the traffic light, turn left, and keep going along the street. My house is next to a restaurant.

Last Saturday, something exciting happened. I watched a football match between the Red team and the Blue team. Both teams played very well, and the players were full of energy. One player from the Red team kicked the ball and scored an amazing goal! The Red team cheered and celebrated happily. Although the Blue team tried to play fast, the Red team controlled the game easily and won in the end. It was so much fun to watch!

My friend Steven also lives in Hanoi. He says he likes the friendly people here and the modern facilities. However, there are two things he doesn't like: the crowded streets and the pollution caused by so many buildings and cars. Steven thinks Hanoi is less comfortable than the countryside, but it's more modern and convenient.

Even with its challenges, Hanoi is a wonderful place to live. I love the energy of the city and all the things we can do here.

25. Where does Tom live, and how can you find his house?

26. What happened during the football match, and who won?

27. What are two things Steven dislikes about Hanoi?

28. How does Steven compare living in Hanoi to living in the countryside?

29. What do Tom and Steven both enjoy about Hanoi?

PART 6: Choose the best answer.

30. This pencil is ____

- A. mine B. my C. yours D. ours

31. That dog is _____. It is very friendly.

- A. my dog B. her C. their D. your

32. I ____ finish my homework before going to bed last night.

- A. have to B. has to C. had to D. will have to

33. She ____ do her chores before going to the park.

- A. has to B. have to C. had to D. having to

34. This exercise is ____ than the one we did yesterday.

- A. easy B. easier C. more easy D. the easiest

35. John is the ____ student in the class.

- A. smartest B. smarter C. smart D. least smart

36. My house is ____ than your house.

- A. less convenient B. the least C. more bigger D. the most

37. Of all the fruits, apples are the ____.

- A. less delicious B. the least delicious C. delicious D. most delicious

38. Right now, she ____ to music.

- A. listens B. is listening C. listened D. will listen

39. Yesterday, they ____ to the park with their friends.
A. go B. are going C. went D. will go
40. I always ____ breakfast at 7 a.m.
A. have B. am having C. had D. will have
41. We ____ to the cinema tomorrow.
A. go B. are go C. went D. will go
42. The room is messy. You ____ clean it before your mom comes home.
A. have to B. has to C. had to D. will have
43. My bag is heavy, but yours is even ____.
A. heavy B. heavier C. heaviest D. the heaviest
44. She ____ her homework when I called her.
A. does B. is doing C. was doing D. did
45. This is the ____ day of my life.
A. happy B. happier C. happiest D. most happy

PART 7: Rewrite the sentences so that the meaning stays the same.

46. My car is faster than yours.

47. This test is easier than the last one.

48. She is more talented than her sister.

49. The movie was more interesting than the book.

50. He is the most hardworking person in the team.

51. This restaurant is more expensive than that one.

52. She has the most beautiful smile in the class.

53. Our house is bigger than their house.

54. This book is less difficult than that one.

55. He is taller than his brother.
